
  
 

 

HB 359, DENTAL BILLING AMENDMENTS, (Dunnigan, J)  

Anticipated Fiscal Impact: No fiscal impact 

HB 359 has two parts.   The first part deals with leasing dental networks.   

The second part requires dental plans to post their payment policies online.   

The first part doesn’t impact the State Employee Dental Plan because PEHP 

doesn’t lease a dental network.   The second part is largely consistent with 

PEHP’s current practice but will require some additional administrative 

efforts.   Those efforts, however, can be absorbed within existing budgets.   


